
Welcome!

www.salisbury.edu/henson/simcenter

Welcome back for the fall
semester of  2014! Thank you
for your interest in Salisbury

University’s Richard A. Henson Medical
Simulation Center. We are located just
south of  main campus on Pine Bluff
Road. This quarterly newsletter is
designed to keep faculty and interested
parties abreast of  the happenings at the
Sim Center. If  you are interested in using
the facilities for any of  your educational
needs, or have any questions, comments
or concerns, please contact us at the
directory information listed here.

Casting Call
Calling all actors! Actors are needed as
standardized patients to portray
individuals with mental illness. Acting
experience is helpful but not required.
Training will be provided for each
actor to portray a patient scenario
designed to teach nursing students
communication and assessment skills
when working with individuals with
mental illnesses such as schizophrenia,
depression, mania, anxiety, substance
abuse, personality disorders and
dementia. For more information,
contact Dr. Debra Webster at 
410-543-6407 or dawebster@salisbury.edu
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